
Continuing Education 

Outside of the operating rooms, the surgeons at Oral & 
Maxillofacial Surgical Consultants passionately provide continuing 
education to the dental community. We are involved in 
numerous organizations, including the Bloomington, Minnetonka, 
and Metropolitan Dental Study Clubs; the Minneapolis District 
Dental Society; and the Minnesota Dental Association, as well 
as various implant educational outreach opportunities. We offer 
certification in Healthcare Provider CPR and Lunch-and-Learns 
for implants, orthognathic surgery, and other topics. We’re here 
to support your ongoing practice.

As a dental professional, you clearly value top-quality care for 
your patients. So when it comes to referring them to another 
practitioner, you need to be able to trust that they will receive 
the same high level of care they have come to expect. At Oral & 
Maxillofacial Surgical Consultants, we are dedicated to delivering 
the most advanced treatments to patients in a compassionate, 
attentive, and professional environment. Extensive experience 
in producing high-quality results has led our team of Twin Cities 
doctors to become valued as trust-worthy leaders in oral surgery. 
And because we take emergency calls 24/7 for post-operative 
care, we’re here when patients need us most.

Quality Patient Care



Quality of Care/Anesthesia

Experience and the Highest Standard of Care

OMSC’s roots and foundation are based on the same principal 
fundamentals that founded the practice back in 1970. Our mission 
continues to be simple: Provide the best possible oral & maxillofacial 
surgical care. We feel this is accomplished by prioritizing patient 
safety and practicing evidence based dentistry, medicine, and 
surgery. 

We continue to practice full scope oral and maxillofacial surgery, 
with the exception of definitive management of malignant 
pathology and cosmetic surgery. The mainstay of our practice 
remains dentoalveolar and dental implant surgery. Within our group, 
we continue to sub-specialize in the areas of orthognathic surgery, 
reconstruction, benign pathology, TMJ, and cleft alveolar repair.

Outside of our four clinics, we continue to maintain hospital privileges 
for inpatient and outpatient surgical care at Fairview Southdale and 
Children’s Hospitals. We also continue to provide call coverage at 
these institutions.

If your patient has a difficult problem or management scenario 
that is better served at a tertiary care center, we have excellent 
relationships with the University of Minnesota, Hennepin County 
Medical Center, and the Mayo Clinic. We also have relationships 
with many providers outside dentistry should alternative specialists 
be needed. 

Your patient may have fear and anxiety about their surgical care. 
The doctors and staff of OMSC take pride in making each patient’s 
experience relaxed and positive. For your patient’s comfort, we 
provide a full array of anesthetic choices based on their need.




